
 
Upcoming Events

February 21 - No School - Presidents' Day
February 25 - Early Release Day 1:20 pm
February 26 - Info Session
February 28 - Enrollment Lottery
Feb 28-Mar 4 - All school spirit week
March 3 - Band Concert
March 10 - Shadow Day
March 22 - Shadow Day
March 25 - End of 3rd Quarter
March 25 - Early Release Day 1:20 pm
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TCA’s Commitment to

Systemic Equity
 
 

Twin Cities Academy is
committed to addressing

educational inequities and
ensuring a respectful learning

environment in which
diversity is valued and
integral to successful

outcomes for all students.
 

Enrollment Reminder
 
 

Enrollment applications for next fall
are due by Friday, February 25th at
4:00 pm. Current TCA students do

NOT need to reapply. However, even
with sibling preference, any siblings of
current TCA students hoping to enroll

next year, will need to complete an
application by the lottery deadline of

February 25th.
 
 

Apply Here

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeqaO4yG3oSPgLo2hW0AXhAMMcch3UCSMq2h4cOs-kRfSPmvg/viewform


Come be a part of the fastest-growing sport in Minnesota! The 2022 SPA Trap Clay Target
Shooting Team is gearing up.  The team is open to students in 6th – 12th grade.  We practice

and compete at the Minneapolis Gun Club on Saturday mornings starting April 2nd and
finishing in late May. There will be additional opportunities to practice during the week. Safety

is our team and the league’s number one concern. Firearms are available to borrow.  
 

In Trapshooting you take 25 shots at fast-moving clay targets with a shotgun, 5 shots from 5
different positions. Two rounds of 25 are shot to get your score out of 50. 

 
Whether you are a novice or expert shooter all are welcome.  You need a MN Gun

Safety/Hunting Certification to participate.  This certification can be completed online
culminating in one live Field Day you schedule sometime during February or March.  Please

contact Joe Shaffer at joeshaffer1@gmail.com for more information. 

Is your student looking for a summer job?  Representatives from the
Right Track Youth job program will be at TCA on Tuesday, Feb. 15th

during high school lunches.  They'll share information about the
application process and what the qualifications are.  If your student is

interested, they can also see Ms. McCall or Ms. Dennis.  
https://www.stpaul.gov/departments/parks-and-recreation/right-

track/youth



 

High School Yearbook
 
 

01.21.22 | Seniors: submit your senior photo & quote! All senior photos and quotes
MUST be submitted by this date. You can e-mail these to
eneilson@twincitiesacademy.org. Watch for a Google Form in Schoology later this
month for a place to submit senior quotes.

03.01.22 | Want your book personalized? Order it by this date! No books can be
personalized after this date.

May, TBD | Distribution. Yearbooks usually arrive in the last few weeks of May.

We are only printing 100 books this year, so make sure to order yours right away to
ensure you get one! If you have questions about the high school yearbook, please direct
them to high school yearbook advisor Ms. Neilson at eneilson@twincitiesacademy.org.
(If you need information on the middle school yearbook for a younger sibling please
contact Ms. Vandergon at evandergon@twincitiesacademy.org

 
Middle School Yearbook

MS Yearbooks are now on sale for $35! 

The Yearbook Club is working hard to create your 2021-2022 Yearbook filled with
memories, friends, and events. Make sure you place your order early as we are only
ordering 80 yearbooks this year!

Reserve your copy now at https://www.balfour.com/student-info?smi=115616. For
questions please reach out to Liz Vandergon at evandergon@twincitiesacademy.org

 

https://www.balfour.com/student-info?smi=115616


https://www.minnesotamagic.net/



